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Nick Toth

From: dean cmillardinc.com <dean@cmillardinc.com>
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2024 9:34 AM
To: Nick Toth
Subject: Owner Permission

 
 
 

From: Marty Reynolds <mreynolds@lindenplace.org>  
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 6:53 PM 
To: dean cmillardinc.com <dean@cmillardinc.com> 
Subject: Re: HDC 
 
Yes, I approve.  
 
On Thu, Mar 14, 2024 at 4:30 PM dean cmillardinc.com <dean@cmillardinc.com> wrote: 

I, Marin Reynolds, allow Dean Nadalin of Charles E. Millard, Inc. to represent Linden Place for HDC 
purposes. 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. When in doubt, contact 
your IT Department  


